
QUESTIONS? CONTACT:

ATTEND A PUBLIC MEETING

In Person 
February 27th, 2024 @ 4 PM

HAZARD
MITIGATION
PLAN UPDATE 
PUBLIC NOTICE

Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (GBRA) is updating the Hazard
Mitigation Plan, covering all GBRA facilities. The Plan Update will
address hazards that affect the area. The goal of the Plan Update
is to minimize or eliminate the long-term risk to human life and
property from known hazards through effective mitigation.

GBRA will hold public meetings to gather public input for
updating their Hazard Mitigation Plan. The purpose of the public
meeting is to provide a project overview from H2O Partners, Inc.,
consultant to the project, and solicit information from citizens.
Public input will help the project team to analyze potential
hazards affecting residents and recommend possible actions to
reduce their impact. 

Adeline Fox 
Executive Manager of

Communications & Outreach 
GBRA 

 (830) 215-0267 
afox@gbra.org

Stevie Ann Hodgson-O’Donnell
Mitigation Outreach Specialist

H2O Partners
(631) 921-2460

shodgson@h2opartnersusa.com

GBRA River Annex - Board Room
905 Nolan St., Seguin, TX 78155

Online
February 12th, 2024 @ 1 PM

The following public libraries will also have  the link and
computers available for joining:

Boerne, New Braunfels, Kyle, San Marcos, Harrie P Woodson
Memorial, Dr. Eugene Clark, Robert Lee Brothers, Jr.

Memorial, Cuero, Victoria, and Calhoun.

Please register using the QR code
here or at the link below.

Dial in number:
http://tinyurl.com/GBRARegistration

 +1 (346) 248-7799
Meeting ID: 868 7060 5789

mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:areichle@gbra.org
mailto:shodgson@h2opartnersusa.com
mailto:shodgson@h2opartnersusa.com
http://tinyurl.com/GBRARegistration

